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Easter Party
Our Easter party is coming up in the next couple of weeks! It will be on Thursday, April 14th, the

last day of school before break. Please sign up to help if you have not already done so. Sign up

links were sent via email. A new link can be sent upon request.

Bible Letter Week 30

https://missbarkerspreschoolers.weebly.com/3--5-day-bible-letters.html


Letter from Ms. Barker
This month, we will continue our spring unit! Centers will be switched out to include toys and activities
that reflect the current theme. A major highlight in our centers right now is the flower shop in the Dramatic
Play Center! Reinforce these skills at home by talking with your child about the signs of spring. You could
even go for a walk outside to see what signs of spring you can find together!

Skills we are focusing on this month: letters in our names, shapes, and numbers 1 to 5.

The school Walk-A-Thon is coming up at the end of this month. It will launch right before spring break.
Keep an eye out for envelopes in your child’s folder to collect donations. We will also need 2 to 3
volunteers to help with the school Walk-A-Thon on Thursday, April 26th. The Walk-A-Thon will take place
during class.  If you would like to help, please email me.

April Birthdays

4/13 Emmie

4/30 Noah

Reminders

4/9 Boys’ Event (Rescheduled)

4/14 Class Easter Party

4/15 Easter Break Begins

4/25 School Resumes

4/27 Spring Parent Teacher Conferences Begin


